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MEMO 

 

 

Date:  May 14, 2020 

 

To:   Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent 

 

From:  Dr. Robert Preston, Interim Director of Curriculum & Instruction 

 

Re:  Action Memo 

       May 27, 2020 Board Meeting 

 

 

Recommend the Board approve the revised New Jersey Department of Education Division of 

Early Childhood Education Preschool Education Aid 2020-2021 District Budget Planning 

Worksheet and 2020-2021 Preschool Expansion Aid (PEA) One-Year Preschool Program Plan. 
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